
 

Dickens Drive & Kipling Hill Development 

We would love to hear your views on the proposed development 

plans for Dickens Drive & Kipling Hill 

 

 
 

Come and join us on Wednesday 18th January 2023  

at St Martin in-the-Gaer Church between 3pm - 6pm 

 

 

For more information please contact: Joseph O’Brien, Development Officer 

via email: joseph.o'brien@newportcityhomes.com or  

via telephone: 07517 467570 

*Please note you can come along at any time between the hours of 3pm and 6pm* 

Where to find us: St Martin-in-the-Gaer, Gaer Road, Newport, NP20 3GT 

 


